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December 19, 2018 
 
 
Holiday Greetings, 

The Atlantic Beach Estates Civic Association is grateful to all our residents for their 
collaboration and support in 2018, and hopefully, in the years to come.  We remain committed to 
connecting and celebrating our community, and with the new year we look forward to continuing 
our success and furthering our vision for a thriving neighborhood and an engaged community.     

For now though, as we come into the Holiday season and begin to close 2018, we wanted to 
reach out to all of those who have supported our organization and efforts in 2018, and take a 
moment to express our thanks and appreciation for 2018 and our best wishes for 2019! 

Our sincere best wishes to you and your family for a wonderful holiday and new year! 

 
Best, 
Salvatore Gargano 
President 
 
 

  


